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12-21-2022 

Project Description 
 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is proposing improvements to northbound U.S. 1 from north of 

Rocky Point Road to Malabar Road (State Road (S.R.) 514). The project will resurface the northbound side of U.S. 1 

to extend the life of the roadway. 

 
To increase safety along the corridor, the project proposes to construct intermittent raised medians. All but one of the 
medians will not block any side streets or driveways. There will be a directional median constructed at Township 
Road which will restrict drivers to right turns only from Township Road to U.S. 1. 
 
Additionally, this project proposes adding 6-foot-wide sidewalk on the southbound side of Orange Avenue to fill in 
existing gaps. 

Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

Design: Ongoing - completion fall 2023 $       1 million 

Right of Way: Within existing --    

Construction: Funded - winter 2023 $    3.1 million 
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